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Question: (Senator Abetz) 

 

Senator ABETZ—Minister, there is a website called 1millionwomen, in relation to 

climate change and carbon reduction. I understand the Australian government is a 

sponsor of it. Is that correct? Are you aware of the website? 

Senator Wong—I am aware of the website. I am aware of the project. I believe I 

have been told that there is some government sponsorship. I am not sure whether that 

is our department or others, but we can take that notice. 

Senator ABETZ—That is what I was going to ask. If it is not your department, 

would you, through departmental officers, be as kind as to tell us which department it 

is and how much the sponsorship is for? 

 

Answer:  

 

The Department of the Environment, Water, Heritage and the Arts provided $10,000 

in sponsorship in 2008-09. 

 

 

 

 


